
To all participants, 

Director of the Community Development Center 

 

Regarding Class Cancellations Due to "Weather Warnings" 

 

Thank you very much for your participation in our various courses at the Community 

Development Center. 

Regarding class cancellations due to "weather warnings," please note the following: 

 

〈Morning Classes:〉                                 

If a "weather warning" related to Kure       
City is issued by 8:00 a.m., the class         
will be cancelled. 

〈Afternoon and Later Classes:〉                      

If a "weather warning" related to Kure City is issued 

2 hours before the start of the class, it will be 

cancelled. 

※Types of warnings include: "Heavy Rain," "Flood," "Strong Wind," "Blizzard," 

"Heavy Snow," "High Waves," "Tsunami" 

Unless circumstances make it difficult, we will generally refrain from notifying class 

cancellations via phone from the Community Development Center.  

For your own safety, please pay attention to weather information from sources such 

as television and government announcements, and make your own judgment 

accordingly. 

 


